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Hi,

I am writing to you regarding Randwick council's rate rise proposal. Randwick council have
conducted a manipulative campaign to seek feedback for a higher than normal rate rise.
Randwick Council is telling rate payers they will not be able to complete projects unless there
is a higher than normal rate rise which can not be true. 

Please consider Randwick Councils proposal as they are saying that the entire community
supports it when the feedback rate was less than 10%. This will be un-affordable for a lot of
residents.

thank you in advance,

Alex
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